September 20, 1996

Mr. Dennis Lee Effle DLE Enterprises 2139 No. Vine St. Hollywood, CA 90068

Dear Mr. Effle:

Thank you for your September 17, 1996 letter regarding two separate matters that you wanted to bring to the attention of the Review Board.

I have provided a copy of your letter to the appropriate staff person for review. As I am sure you are aware, given the large volume of suggestions and leads received by the Board, we do not have the staff or the resources to get back to each person who has written to us with an update on the status of their request or suggestion. However, please be assured that your letter and the attachments will be carefully reviewed and evaluated to determine what action, if any, is appropriate.

Again, thank you for writing and for attending our Los Angeles hearing. It was a pleasure to meet you in person. Your continued support of the Review Board is appreciated.

Sincerely,

Thomas E. Samoluk Associate Director